From: JIM CHEEK

To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: The Beautiful Buffalo River
Date: Saturday, September 8, 2018 8:40:24 PM

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality,

The issue with the C&H Hog Farm is totally out of hand. This majestic river is worth
so much more to Arkansawyers than any amount of money that the hog farm is
generating. Dr. Neil Compton of Bentonville worked tirelessly many years ago to
gain the designation as a National River for the Buffalo River. Can you even begin to
imagine how disappointed he would be to see what the Arkansas Department of
Environmental Quality has allowed to happen to this river? My family has used this
river for many, many years but my new great-grandson will not have the same
experiences because of the actions of this organization.

Please, please protect the Buffalo River for the people of Arkansas. | can't even
imagine being in a position to protect this river and turning my head away from my

responsibilities. Remember, you work for the people of Arkansas, not C&H Hog
Farm!!

Margaret Cheek
Pea Ridge, AR
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